
Good evening Sunset Families, 

This is Nels Radtke, the PE teacher at Sunset 

Elementary and I’m calling to thank all the 

friends and family members who volunteered 

their time to help run stations today for our 

annual Falcon Field Day.  Your energy and 

excitement helped to make each station a huge 

success.  Thanks again for all you do to support 

our students at Sunset and I look forward to 

seeing you again next year. 

 

Next year, talk about thanking the 5​th​ grade 

parents for everything they have done over 

the years. 

 


